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At Monroe County Medical Center, we take pride in being engaged with our community partners 
to enhance health and quality of life in our community. With the help of dedicated physicians, 
employees, and board members, along with your ongoing support and encouragement, we 
continue our pursuit of excellence.  
 
With the Public Health Emergency ending in 2023, we began shifting some of our efforts to add 
more medical providers and services in our community and also to increase our involvement in 
community-oriented activities to bring attention to healthier lifestyles and outcomes.  We have 
been able to successfully complete activities around these two items, while continuing to 
maintain our focus on strengthening the quality of care being provided close to home.  
 
There are other ways we make a positive impact on the communities we serve, including: 
 

Charity and other uncompensated care $    807,136 
   Includes unpaid cost of Medicaid as well as charity and other uncompensated care 

 
Community benefit programs $     73,212 
     Community health improvements  $ 16,743 
     Health professions education  $      0 
     Subsidized health services  $ 56,469  

 
2023 Total $    880,348 

 
With an annual payroll of $11,406,010 and 230 employees, Monroe County Medical Center is 
one of the largest employers in Monroe County. This means our staff and family members attend 
many of the same schools, shop at the same stores, and volunteer their time and resources for the 
same organizations as you do. 
 
Thank you for putting your trust in us to provide the quality medical care you need and deserve. 
With your support, we can continue expanding healthcare services offered locally while making 
the communities we call home healthier places to live. 
 
 
Andrea McLerran, CEO 


